Title: Child minders cease to trade. Notification/Registration
Legislation: DPA
Subject area: Other
Line to take:

After ceasing to trade, it is possible that a former childminder may choose to keep records/photographs or maybe obliged by requirements outside data protection to retain records on children formerly in their care for a certain length of time. 

If childminders or former childminders are keeping records about children electronically, then they must maintain their registration with the ICO. This will be until the retention of such records expires, and records are no longer kept.

This is the case unless an exemption from Notification applies.

Background:

The Data Protection Act requires all businesses to register unless exempt. If you are processing personal information electronically for the provision of childcare – including taking photographs of the children in your care using a digital camera - then they must register with us.
